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MEMORANDUM

DATE: April 4, 2003

TO: Belinda Jagobs, Mayor's Office  {24) "4 - 27127

FROM: Higgs, Executive Director

SUBJ: PEYER MOORE, DIST. 7

Dear Belinda,

Peter Moore joined our board as a city representative from District 7, in November
1999.

In November of 2002, Peter informed Chairman Julio Gonzalez that his 2-year
term was complcte. Peter was an invaluable member of the board and, in
particular, of the Finance Committee. This committee meets weckly and is the
most bands-on of all the committees.

We were sorry to Jose Peter, because he was a wonderful board member and a
wonderful businessman and family man.

I hope this will help you, Belinda. COE»; M
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December 7, 2002

Mr. Peter Moore
734 South Oakland Avenue
Pasadena, CA 91106

Dear Peter:

On behalf of a most grateful Board of Directors and staff of the AAF Rose
Bowl Aquatics Center, I extend to you our deepest appreciation for your
years of service as a Director, water polo representative, and steadfast
member of the Finance Committee.

Peter, I feel privileged to have worked with you for the past three years.
From the first Phonc-a-thon you hosted during after-hours in your office to
kick off the 1* Annual Campaign to your advocacy of water polo, to your
chairmanship of the business support campaign, you were a tircless and
creative worker, dedicated to helping our children, our programs and our
Center.

So much of the work you have done has laid the groundwork for future
endeavors. Our recent 3 Annual Fund Campaign included a Phone-a-Thon
designed after your initial effort. The personal contact not only resulted in
the participation of many new donors, it also increased awareness of and
enrollment in all of our programs.

Peter, you have made the Center that we all love so much a priority in your
volunteer commitments and in your giving. We treasure this one of a kind
Aquatic Center, and we treasure you for your visionary leadership, kindness

and friendship.

We certainly hope you will stay active in our Center and that you will stay in
touch.

Sincerely,

Judith Ann Biggs
Executive Director




